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Prayer Letter

Dear Ministry Partners,

It’s hard to believe that tomorrow will be the first day
of June! We have had a wonderful first half of the year and
we’re excited to see what God has in store for the rest of
the year. We have been busy in revivals, homecomings,
singings, and many other services since our last letter. We
just returned from Emporia VA and have recently been in
services within two-three hours from our home. It has
been a great time being local but we are excited about
traveling out west soon. We leave the end of June for
services in TX and OK. Please pray for safety and for God
to use our family for His glory and for the cause of Christ
to be strengthened. We’ll be gone for five weeks on this,
trip. | am reminded that God has called all of us to
different areas and different jobs but all of it should be
done for the glory of God! May we all strive to live that
daily in our lives. Thank you for your prayers and support
to our family and the ministry that God has called us to do!
We look forward to seeing many of you in this next year.

We love you!

Jesse, Dee, Lane, Dylan, and
Emerson Rose Butcher

March 2023



